DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE
BUREAU OF SCHOOL SERVICE AND RESEARCH
LECTURE COURSE BUREAU
BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
LAWRENCE
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

January 17, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

Yesterday during our conversation I mentioned that we had received several negatives made from the N.C.A.A. motion pictures and promised to send them to you. You will find the negatives enclosed.

These were returned to us by Mrs. Alice K. Griffith of the Athletic Journal when the motion pictures were returned. It may be that you will have some use for these negatives.

Sincerely yours,

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

Secretary

FSM: RM